CUSHIF/ 115 53
(Yale University Press)
From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford

26th Feb. 1913.

Dear Sir:
With reference to the Pigures, of which there will be
& good number, would it be mors convenisnt to have them tsken from
the lantern slides, or would you like the negatives of the photographs?
I shsll have everything ready for you after the lecturss, and we should
be aéie to have the book out by Ogtober.\/
Very truly yours,

Wm. Osler



